
NOTICE TO COMMUNITY OF EMALAHLENI LOCAL MUNICIPALITY REGARDING THE 
MANAGEMENT OF COVID-19/ CORONAVIRUS  

This notice serves to inform the community of Emalahleni Local Municipality that a Disaster 
Management Committee has been established to deal with all issues regarding COVID-19 in 
line with the Government Gazette No. 313 issued on the15 March 2020 as per the Disaster 
Management Act 57 of 2002. 

1. The Committee has issued a number of notices in line with new regulations developed 
to prevent unintended spread of the virus. 

2. The municipality would like to plead with the community to cooperate in this time as it 
works on managing the spread of the virus. 

3. The community must note that the Municipality will not send anyone to conduct any 
investigations or assessments that will require the community to make any payments 
regarding COVID-19. 

4. The community must note that the Municipality is fully operational and all services shall 
be rendered. 

 
For any enquiries, kindly contact Mr L Mofokeng on 013 690 6588 or 
Mofokengl@emalahleni.gov.za or Emalahleni Local Municipality Facebook page 
(@emalahleniLocalMunicipality) 

 

ISSUED BY THE CHAIRPERSON OF THE DISASTER MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE  
 


